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Brush Country Groundwater Conservation District is pleased to announce that at 

their June 28th,2022 monthly meeting, they raised the rate of the well plugging 

program to $1,725.00 per well.  Brush Country GCD has a cost share program that 

assists well owners with well plugging.  Plugging must be done by a licensed water 

well driller who must follow state guidelines set by TCEQ.  Brush Country 

GCD’s(BCGCD) maximum cost share is $1,725.00 per well and well owner has to 

apply and be approved for the plugging program prior to the driller initiating the 

work.  Abandoned wells must be registered with BCGCD in order to be eligible for 

the program.  Most drillers find it most convenient to do plugging work at the same 

time or in conjunction with drilling of new water wells on the same farm or 

ranch.  Please let me know if you have abandoned well(s) and you are interested in 

plugging them.  We may be reached at (361) 325-5093 or by email, 

lpena@brushcountrygcd.com or mhinojosa@brushcountrygcd.com. 
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